
 

 

Ellington Primary School                  28th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Year 2 Visit to Kirkley Hall Zoo 

 

Year 2 children are learning about living things and their habitats this term.  To give 

them an insight into this topic we have organised a trip to Kirkley Hall on Wednesday 

26th February. The children will leave school at 9.15am and they will arrive back at 

school for collection at 3.00pm.  

 

You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch (no glass bottles, nuts or 

fizzy drinks please). The children should wear their school sweatshirt/cardigan and 

warm suitable clothing and footwear. Please can they also bring a waterproof coat.   

 

Please note this trip is being heavily subsided by school and we therefore request a 

voluntary contribution of £6.00 to ensure that the trip can go ahead. Please complete 

the reply slip below and send it back into school with payment no later than 

Wednesday 5th February.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Morris & Mrs Richardson   

Class Teacher  

……………………………………………………………………………………..…… 

 

Reply slip 

 

Kirkley Hall Zoo 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Kirkley Hall on Wednesday 26th February. 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………… 

 

Class: …………………………………………… 

 

I have enclosed a £6.00 contribution towards the cost of the visit. 

 

Signed:…………………………………………..  (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return no later than Wednesday 5th February. 

Amount Rec’d …………………………… cash/chq 

 

Date………………………………………. 

 

Signed …………………………………… 


